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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: 

Impact to residents in terms of going further than the requisite light rail stations and 

subsequent disruption 

Impact of traffic through major thoroughfares such as Alison Road 

Lack of parking impacting business in the area 

Long term sustainability of the project, ie., underground would have been far superior an 

option for the future 

Impact on taxpayers to complete this project that is over time, over budget 

Environmental impact to the already destroyed natural habitat 

Lack of communication to residents regarding the project 

Lack of public consultation around the impact of the project 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 




